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I, the undersigned, urge the Oregon State Legislature to pass House Bill 2141-1, 

establishing the Registered Commercial Interior Design Title Act to recognize, 

protect, and enhance the role of Commercial Interior Designers in Oregon.  

 

This bill is also good for consumers; the ability to contract with registered Commercial 

Interior Designers will lead to more valuable comercial real estate, an objective set of 

standards to expect when working with Commercial Interior Designers, ways to give 

feedback, and hold them accountable.  

 

Municipal governments, and their residents by extension, would also benefit by being 

able to select Registered Commercial Interior Designers during the bidding phase for 

contracts on tax payer funded projects, thereby ensuring a certain standard of work 

and protecting the investment of said funds. 


